
 

Welcome to Year 4 
Hello Brazil! This is Miss Cason writing to you, your new class 

teacher as of September- I was thrilled to hear that you will 

all be in my class next year: I have heard lots of amazing 

stories about you from Miss Hanson but of course I already 

know you all as I have been next door all year.  It is going to 

be a year of fun, learning and lots of adventures! I can’t wait 

to see what this year has in store for us! 

 

 

 

I joined Clockhouse as a teacher in 2015 and have loved every 

minute of it. 

Since working here, I have taught Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and 

Year 6– you will be my 10th class!  

Teacher Favourites:  

Colour: Blue  

Food: Sushi  

Sport: Cricket  

Animal: Meerkat 

Chocolate: Milky Stars  

Movie: Harry Potter 

Book growing up: The Series of Unfortunate 

Events  

Hobbies: Reading and spending time with 

family and friends.  

 

 

 

 

I believe that working together is fundamental and that having fun should be a part of every piece of 

learning we do. At Clockhouse, we are a family and those are values that I love to promote within the 

class. I am looking forward to meeting every single one of you and getting to know you individually.  

If you do have any questions about Year 4, please send me a message on the Dojo.  

Have a lovely summer!  

Miss Cason  

  


